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From: Don Carr <doncarr216@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:34 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: AWB 2nd Amendment 
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Hello, to whom it may concern I urge you to vote against this proposal as it is unconstitutional in both our State and 
Federal Government. Please vote NO to this legislation.  
 
Thank you, Donald M. Carr.  
A concerned citizen for gun rights!  


